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MOLDOVA - 

UKRAINe 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
        
   

  

New refu-

gees from 

Ukraine 

continually 

arrive in 

Ceadir 

Lunga in 

Moldova, 

where they 

receive 

instructions about their next destination.   

 

It is not easy for anyone who is 

forced to flee and least of all for 

mothers with small children.  
 

Warm thanks for all your 

past support. We welcome 

your future donations. Write 

REFUGEES on your payment slip 

to direct your donation to SB-

Foundation’s work for refugees 

arriving in Moldavia, Romania, 

Estonia. 

Greetings from the SB Foundation 
and all of us Board Members, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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